
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

Oct 24, 2023 

The meeting started at 6:00 pm by President Don Easterbrooks. 

President Don Easterbrooks led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Thomas King offered a prayer  

Jan Ool gave a short update of the upcoming activities: 

 November 9th, night golf - CANCELED 
 November 15th , desserts and appetizers to share 
 December 3rd, The Christmas Party at La Hacienda 

Don reminded everyone about the AED team. 

Tonight we were wearing costumes for Halloween. These were being judged next we had pizza and 
played bingo. 

Details for all of this are in the newsletters and on the DLVN website at www.dlvn.org . 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 


